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17 July 2024 
 
Eoin Ó Broin TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Ref: PQ 26894/24 
 
Re: Scoil Mochua, Nangor Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health to provide an update on the funding for, and delivery of, the 
new clinical unit for the central remedial clinic co-located within a school (details supplied).” 
 

- Eoin Ó Broin TD 
 

 
Dear Deputy Ó Broin, 
 
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for 
Children; Equality; Disability; Integration and Youth to the Health Service Executive for direct 
response. I requested that the CEO of Central Remedial Clinic to examine the matter and the 
following outlines the position. 
 
The project is currently at Stage 2a of the capital development process, which is the 
development design stage. The project Design Team are progressing well with the design and 
expect to issue the Stage 2a report in the coming weeks. The next stage, Stage 2b, would 
involve statutory applications, including a planning permission application. 
 
The HSE have committed partial funding for development of the clinical unit co-located within 
the school. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

P.P 

 

Margaret O’Neill, 
Interim Head of Service, Disability Services 
Dublin South, Kildare and West Wicklow Community Healthcare. 


